

Town of Tisbury Office of the Town Administrator/Personnel Director 51 Spring Street, P.O. Box 1239 Vineyard Haven, MA 02568

(Tel. 508-696-4203)

2/12/2021

Adam Turner, Director Martha's Vineyard Commission 33 New York Avenue Oak Bluffs, MA, 02557

RE: Proposed Project at 75 Main Street, Tisbury

Mr. Turner,

This is to inform you that at the Select Board Meeting of February 9, 2021, Mr. Sam Dunn presented is site development plan for 75 Main Street (Santander Bank Property). Following the presentation, the Select Board reviewed the redevelopment plan for these properties. The Select Board find that the mixed-use development project of commercial and residential uses is creative and would be beneficial to the Town.

The Select Board by a motion duly made and seconded, voted unanimously to endorse the site development proposal by Mr. Dunn.

Sincerely,

John Grande,

Town Administrator, CPO

Town of Tisbury

Cc: Tisbury Planning Board